
LETTERS FROM LNESC
 

ATX IN THE CAPITOL
Jose Aguilar from Northeast High School  (L) and
Mildret Guardiola from Akins High School (R) are
pictured attending the Annual Washington Youth
Leadership Seminar that LNESC-National hosts each
year in Washington D.C. In our nation's capital, these
two students discussed important policy issues,
learned from high-profile professionals, and explored
the grounds of Washington D.C. Way to go, Jose &
Mildret!

LATINAS IN STEM

LNESC-Austin was awarded a STEM
grant in September from LULAC (The
League of Latin American Citizens) to
recruit Latinas to conduct STEM
activities. The Latinas from Mendez
Middle School have been busy since
then experimenting with Robots,
visiting the UT Cockrell School of
Engineering, and becoming
empowered women of science. These
young women undoubtedly have bright
futures ahead of them. 
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From D.C. to El Paso



EL PASO, THE BEAUTIFUL 

LNESC-Austin and 40 students coming from Akins,
Eastside Memorial, Navarro, and Northeast High
School spent the weekend in El Paso this past October
11th-13th. They were able to visit UT El Paso (UTEP)  for
"Blue & Orange Day"- A Miner tradition among UTEP
students. Our students experienced the beauty and
generosity of El Paso through El Paso's annual "Chalk
The Block" festival. Hopefully we see some of these
students become future Miners!

L: Alberto Perez, a future music education
major and Director Acosta pictured with

B.E.S.O.- The Bilingual Education Student
Organization at UTEP.

 
Below: Gerardo Chio-Vazquez & Edgard

Murillo, our two cool guys repping their UTEP
swag  and enjoying UTEP's Orange & Blue Day. 

INTRODUCING: THE FORD DREAM TEAM 

LULAC Council #22325 and LNESC-Austin were awarded a two-year grant
from Ford Motor Company to invest in the STEM education, training, and
mind-blowing enrichment of 25 students from an Austin-area school.
Navarro High School was chosen and these incredible students are pictured
above at a site visit to the Apple Store, where they learned about Apple's
own coding software, Swift Playgrounds, which enables code to be enacted
in real time. If you see them on campus, give these students a fist bump.
They deserve it. 

For real-time updates of LNESC-Austin's activities, visit our website at www.LNESCatx.org 
Facebook: LNESC Austin
Twitter: @AustinLnesc 

 


